
STATEMENT OF SUPPORT FROM  

THE NORTHEAST BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION TRADES 

 

The Lackawanna County Commissioners have the 100 % backing of the Northeast 
Building Trades for the baseball and stadium renovation project.   

 

The baseball project is vital for our area on a number of fronts – economics, jobs, 
quality of life, family fun, tax structure and recreation.  It will generate a one-time 
$23.5 million revenue infusion into our economy.   

 

This project will also provide much needed jobs, approximately 350 construction 
positions, for our area.  These will be family sustaining jobs that will help our 
residents to be able to spend and recreate more and also be a much needed 
boost to both our tax structure and overall economic climate.     

 

The Northeast Building & Constructions Trades strongly support the stadium 
project and agreement.     

 

 

Michael Rozitski 

President, The Northeast Building & Construction Trades   


